

October 17, 2006

Jon Avner 21 Turn Lane Levittown, NY 11756

Dear Jon.

Thank you so much for one of the most fun nights I've had in a long time! Everyone enjoyed it and it was the talk of the office the next day. They were all still laughing the next day!

Some of the comments were, "What a great night. Thanks for the fun and bonding" and "We had a lot of laughs and I think that all of our international colleagues had an unusual but enjoyable night."

These comments were from two of the executives of the company!!

Thank you again and I'm certain you'll hear from us again! I would gladly and enthusiastically recommend you to all my friends and family!

Best regards.

Francine Celentano Sales Assistant Takasago Int'i Corp.

USA

